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Chair Dexter, Vice-Chairs Gamba and Helfrich, and Members of the Committee, 

 

 

My name is Maria M. and I live in the city of Hillsboro and I am writing this letter in 

support of the Stable Homes for Oregon Fmalies bill. Without the fear of being 

evicted for lack of excessive rent. 

 

 

My family and I suffered an economic crisis in 2022 and we were about to be evicted. 

I was pregnant so we only have my husband's salary. I was looking for resources to 

help me, but I did not find. That is why I know that only some families have access to 

the few and limited resources. 

 

 

The rent has increased a lot and where I live the apartment has a lot of mold and I 

know that it is not healthy for my children, but the price of rents nowadays is not in 

my budget to be able to live in a place that is in better conditions. 

 

 

For my family and families like me, I ask you to support the Stable Home for Oregon 

Families bill. 

 

 

Thank you so much 

 

 

Maria M. 


